
       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
do hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2017 Lucas County
School Election Election held on the 12th day of September, 2017, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several
election precincts.

Chariton Community School Director - District 1

Lucas

David Rich Received two hundred sixty-four (264) votes

WRITE-IN

Christie Stout Received forty-six (46) votes

Candidate Total Three hundred ten (310) votes

Eighteen (18) votes

Three hundred twenty-eight (328) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

David Rich duly elected for the office of Chariton Community School Director - District 1 for the term of 4 years.

We therefore declare:

Chariton Community School Director - At Large 5

Lucas

Jerry Book Received one hundred twelve (112) votes

Dusty Cain Received two hundred forty-nine (249) votes

Candidate Total Three hundred sixty-one (361) votes

Three (3) votes

Three hundred sixty-four (364) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Dusty Cain duly elected for the office of Chariton Community School Director - At Large 5 for the term of 4 years.

We therefore declare:

Done at Chariton the county seat of Lucas County, this 15th day of September, 2017.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Lucas County, Iowa



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
do hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2017 Lucas County
School Election Election held on the 12th day of September, 2017, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several
election precincts.

Mormon Trail School Board Director-Voted at Large

Lucas

TAMI ARNOLD Received zero (0) votes

STEPHANIE BEAR Received zero (0) votes

JEREMY CROMER Received zero (0) votes

ANGELA JOHNSON Received zero (0) votes

MARC SMIAROWSKI Received zero (0) votes

Candidate Total Zero (0) votes

Zero (0) votes

Zero (0) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at Chariton the county seat of Lucas County, this 15th day of September, 2017.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Lucas County, Iowa



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
do hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2017 Lucas County
School Election Election held on the 12th day of September, 2017, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several
election precincts.

Wayne School Board Director-Voted at Large

Lucas

DAN CARPENTER Received zero (0) votes

MANDI GORETSKA Received zero (0) votes

Candidate Total Zero (0) votes

Zero (0) votes

Zero (0) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at Chariton the county seat of Lucas County, this 15th day of September, 2017.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Lucas County, Iowa



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
do hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2017 Lucas County
School Election Election held on the 12th day of September, 2017, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several
election precincts.

CLARKE COMM SCHOOL BOARD DIR DIST 2

Lucas

DENA WHITE Received zero (0) votes

Candidate Total Zero (0) votes

Zero (0) votes

Zero (0) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

CLARKE COMM SCHOOL BOARD DIR DIST 3

Lucas

JOSEPH R DEUTSCH Received zero (0) votes

Candidate Total Zero (0) votes

Zero (0) votes

Zero (0) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

CLARKE COMM SCHOOL BOARD DIR AT LG

Lucas

ROBIN GALVEZ Received zero (0) votes

JOSHUA P MANTERNACH Received zero (0) votes

Candidate Total Zero (0) votes

Zero (0) votes

Zero (0) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Lucas County, Iowa



STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Lucas County, Iowa

Done at Chariton the county seat of Lucas County, this 15th day of September, 2017.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
do hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2017 Lucas County
School Election Election held on the 12th day of September, 2017, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several
election precincts.

DIRECTOR DMACC-4

Lucas

Kevin Halterman Received zero (0) votes

Brent Hinders Received zero (0) votes

Candidate Total Zero (0) votes

Zero (0) votes

Zero (0) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at Chariton the county seat of Lucas County, this 15th day of September, 2017.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Lucas County, Iowa



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
do hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2017 Lucas County
School Election Election held on the 12th day of September, 2017, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several
election precincts.

Director District 3

Lucas

Jerry Smith Received zero (0) votes

Candidate Total Zero (0) votes

Zero (0) votes

Zero (0) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at Chariton the county seat of Lucas County, this 15th day of September, 2017.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Lucas County, Iowa



       We, the undersigned Members of the Board of Supervisors and ex-officio County Board of Canvassers for this County,
do hereby certify the following to be a true and correct abstract of the votes cast in this County at the 2017 Lucas County
School Election Election held on the 12th day of September, 2017, as shown by the tally lists returned from the several
election precincts.

Southeast Warren School Board Director District 4

Lucas

Cody Reynolds Received zero (0) votes

Candidate Total Zero (0) votes

Zero (0) votes

Zero (0) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Southeast Warren School Board Director District 2

Lucas

Ronald Miller Received zero (0) votes

Candidate Total Zero (0) votes

Zero (0) votes

Zero (0) votes

SCATTERING

TOTAL

Done at Chariton the county seat of Lucas County, this 15th day of September, 2017.

Chairperson

Attest:

County Auditor and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

Members of the Board

of Supervisors and

ex-officio County

Board of Canvassers

(Seal)

we have hereunto set our hands and caused to be affixed the seal of this county byIN TESTIMONY WHEREOF,
 the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors.

STATE OF IOWA

ABSTRACT OF VOTES
Lucas County, Iowa


